
Support Group (Haus Reil) Meeting  

January 25, 2024 

• It was discussed how accommodation plans in the HS and ES could be aligned. 

• There will be a meeting soon about streamlining supports for students with dyslexia in HS & 
ES. 

• There was a discussion about student/parent reports from math and reading labs. Currently 
in ES there is an additional report included with report cards from the math and/or reading 
lab teacher. Ideas for the future (interviews, meetings) were discussed. 

• The parent evening for ES was scheduled.


